
TOWN OF PARSONSFIELD 

The Town of Parsonsfield is soliciting quotes for Landscaping Services for the upcoming season for the 

mowing of property. (Town Offices at 634 North Road, and two cemeteries North Road/Merrill Hill road 

and the Town House cemetery on Merrill Hill Road).  

Mowing will commence the week of May 20th, and continue through the growing season. 

(Approximately every other week, ten to twelve times). 

Quotations must be submitted to the Town Office by 4PM, May 14, 2019 . Please note – Mowing and 

mail to: 

Parsonsfield Selectboard 
634 North Road 
Parsonsfield, Maine 04047 


